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I STRONGLY SUPPORT [SB1567]! 

 

First, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the submitters of Testimony on 

this much needed and unacceptably overdue piece of legislation. 

 

I have only lived in Oregon (Yamhill County just outside Newberg) for six years and  

'Oregon's Critical Energy Infrastructure (CEI) Hub is a good reason to get ready to 

move out of here as quickly as possible. 

 

How is it possible the CIE HUB was allowed to grow in complexity without the 

slightest regard for safety; to people, homes, the environment and the economy of 

Oregon without stringent ongoing governmental oversight? 

 

The 'Storage Tanks' should have been replaced years ago. What about the integrity 

of the underground pipelines? Any leakages into ground water or the Willamette? 

 

Oregon's CIE Hub should come under immediate and thorough regulatory scrutiny 

with mandatory rebuilds and relocation from liquefaction zones. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs-I'm going to get out of here too. 


